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AMWG Motion For Consideration 
 
“The Technical Work Group accepts the Proposal to Amend the High-Flow Experiment Protocol and Other Considerations and moves to forward 
it to the Adaptive Management Work Group (AMWG) to meet the Directive given at the February 15, 2023, AMWG meeting.” 

(Mel Fegler, State of Wyoming) Made a motion to accept the recommendation  
(Ryan Mann, Arizona Game and Fish Department) Seconded. 
[Seth Shanahan, Southern Nevada Water Authority] Motion passed by consensus. 
 


